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Heller Announces More than $290,000 for Bus Rapid Transit System
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Washoe County Regional Transportation Commission $291,779 for the Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) Project on Virginia Street. 

“Washoe County has experienced rapid growth that has resulted in congestion and delays in high traffic areas.  Finding innovative solutions to overcome current and future transportation challenges is important to the quality of life for Washoe County residents.  I am pleased these funds have been made available for this project,” said Heller.
Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) merges rail transit and bus service. A BRT system combines high-tech vehicles, dedicated lanes, modern stations, extended green lights at intersections, and more frequent service. BRT looks and operates like light rail.
###
